
Schaperow, Jason

From: Schaperow, Jason
Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 9:23 AM
To: Chang, Richard
Cc: Tinkler, Charles
Subject: RE: Availability the first week of February

Richard,

I prefer Charlie's model:
1. Sandia sends us the control version of Appendix A now.
2. Mark sends in revised sections of Appendix A as he completes them, in Word format.
3. NRC marks up the revised section with Track Changes and sends it back to Mark for any further

changes.
4. NRC inserts the revised section into the control version of Appendix A.

We need Sandia to send in the control version of Appendix A now.

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 9:09 AM
To: Tinkler, Charles; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: Availability the first week of February

Charlie and Jason,

Sandia (Yvonne, Randy and Mark) would like to come in the first week of February to hold a writing session
with NRC to finalize/agree upon words in Appendix A. Would this work for you guys?

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980

1 22_


